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Proper Child Restraints in Emergency Vehicles 
 

Figuring out the safest way to transport a child in an ambulance can sometimes be tricky.  North Carolina EMSC along 

with the North Carolina Office of EMS has created an on-line training program:  “Here to help:  Proper Child Restraints in 

Emergency Vehicles.” 

   

Available at:  http://www.ncems.org/pediatric-transport 

 

 

 

 

     

    

PEPP Course Offering November 19, 2011 - Anderson Fire Department Training Center 

 

Brian Engelhardt, EMT-P will be hosting a Pediatric Education for the Prehospital Provider Course starting at 9:00 am 

November 19, 2011.      

Contact:  Brian A. Engelhardt EMT-P, PEPP Coordinator, C.E.R.T. INSTRUCTOR at:  medic23_99@yahoo.com 

 

http://hstrial-necitrainingsolu.homestead.com/index.html 

ASHI TRAINING CENTER 

 

 

 

Safe Sleep Practices 

AAP updated the guidelines for Safe Sleep Practices and SIDS reduction.  Some highlights include recommendations for 
breastfeeding infants, ensure that infants are properly immunized and remove any crib bumper pads from cribs.  For more 
information regarding safe sleep practices see:  http://www.aap.org/pressroom/sids.pdf 
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